
Thank you all for your generosity and support during our book fair.  
My sincere gratitude goes out to everyone who helped at the fair and

those who attended. It was truly a success because of all of you and our
library will flourish because of it. 




Thank you also for fulfilling our teacher's wish lists and adding books to
our classrooms. You have helped make many wonderful memories for

both staff and students and we will cherish the books for years to come.



Kindest Regards,
Ms. Bonar, Teacher-Librarian
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Participation in events & fundraisers are completely optional. All proceeds raised benefit our Inman community.

''
WOW!!! With your generous
contributions, our Scholastic
Book Fair had over $8,000 in
sales AND our school received

4500 in book credits!!! 

A MESSAGE TO INMAN FAMILIES FROM MS. BONAR:

HUGE thank you to all the volunteers 
and attendees for supporting our 

Movie night on April 28th!!

Once again, we apologize for the electrical issues and have
already taken action to prevent it from happening again



Charles Rummel Community Center

Dates: 
Time: 9 am – 3 pm 

August 14th - 18th

August 21st - 25th 

$220/ Child per week 
(must be a CPF member to attend) 

Camp d’Été Francophone 
Click to Register here

Email Inquiries to: 
 cpf.burnaby.summercamp@g
mail.com 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/cpf-burnaby-fun-with-french-summer-camp-2023-tickets-624148162957
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Camp Registration

CPF Membership

Applications for Summer 2023 camps 
will be accepted starting Feb 26, 2023

F� m�e info please visit 

F� m�e info visit www.facebook.com/bcffc007
@BCFrenchCamp @BCFamilyFrenchCampwww.bcffc.com

CPF MEMBERSHIP IS REQUIRED
to attend BC Family French Camp and

is available at time of registration,  or from 
bc-yk.cpf.ca

Canadian Parents for French (CPF) promotes 
French-second-language learning opportunities for 

young Canadians. BC Family French Camp enjoys the 
support of CPF BC & Yukon and for that all campers 

are required to be members in good standing.
 

Parents enjoy a rewarding blend of 
lounging time and sharing in a variety of 
small volunteer duties

At British Columbia Family French 
Camp, French Immersion students and 
other French- speaking children �ing 
their families along to camp! 
Families camp in their own tents or 
trailers and together we form a friendly 
neighbourhood, surrounded by the sounds 
of children playing and singing in French 
with their “Momos”, BCFFC’s energetic and 
funny Francophone counsellors! 

Programs are available for children 
entering kindergarten all the way up to 
teens completing high school 
Our dynamic and capable Francophone 
moniteurs (camp counsellors) “Les Momos” 
keep children highly motivated all week

Parents don’t need to be able to speak French! 

Evening activities are fun for the whole family!
Every day was filled with fun, songs, adventures, 
laughs, and conversing in French. Our children 
are begging to come back next summer!

Summer 2023 Dates
BC Family French Camp is o�ered at 
di�erent times and at three di�erent 
locations throughout the province. 
Families camp for one week in their own 
campsite. Activities at each location are 
designed to take advantage of the local 
geography, flora, and fauna. 

Okanagan 
(near Summerland) 
WEEK 1: July 1 – July 8, 2023
WEEK 2: July 8 – July 15, 2023

Gwillim Lake 
(near Chetwynd)
July 22 – July 29, 2023  

Vancouver Island 
(near Nanaimo)

WEEK 1: August 12 – August 19, 2023
WEEK 2: August 19 – August 26, 2023

www.bcffc.com

OKANAGAN • GWILLIM LAKE
VANCOUVER ISLAND 



Monday Milk Days 
Mon May 1
Mon May 8

Mon May 15
Mon May 29
Mon Jun 12
Mon Jun 19
Mon Jun 26

Remaining May-Jun Milk & Hot Lunch Dates:

* Unclaimed milk or hot lunch cannot be saved if student is absent. Email inmanpac@gmail.com
to arrange pick up, otherwise it will be donated. We will not be able to process refunds. 

Wednesday Milk Days
Wed May 10
Wed May 17
Wed May 24
Wed May 31
Wed Jun 7

Wed Jun 14
Wed Jun 21

Friday Milk Days
Fri May 5

Fri May 12
Fri May 19
Fri May 26
Fri Jun 2
Fri Jun 9

Fri Jun 16
Fri Jun 23

Hot Lunch Themes
Fri May 5 - Favourites

Fri May 12 - Sushi & Wrap
Fri May 19 - Burger
Fri May 26 - Pasta
Fri Jun 2 - Hot Dog

Fri Jun 9 - Favourites
 Fri Jun 16 - Sushi & Wrap

Fri Jun 23 - Burger

On behalf of our school PAC community, 
we will be hosting this year's

Staff Appreciation Celebration on Wed June 7

BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND

A potluck lunch will be provided for our staff & day of volunteers
We have 56 École Inman staff members who have helped
contribute to your child's school year success 
Neufeld Farm fundraiser will help cover the cost of beverages
(and food if necessary) and other event expenses 
If you would like to contribute a dish for the potluck, click HERE
We could use many hands to help set up, click HERE if available

Thank You for your continued support!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdV4v5MnWwr6jFPkPhQlNCYjFp2DiOWImH24R2sHfRtYaSKGw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdV4v5MnWwr6jFPkPhQlNCYjFp2DiOWImH24R2sHfRtYaSKGw/viewform


Ècole Inman Elementary
Fundraising 2023

 

May 10 - 29
 

Pick up @ school: 
June 6th @ 4:30pm

A local company with local products!

Chicken, Beef, Seafood, Appetizers, Cookies, Pies & more..

Gluten free &

vegetarian


option

available

To order click
HERE
 *Proceeds go towards
Staff Appreciation

Luncheon

https://app.neufeldfarms.ca/fundraising/2023-inman-elementary


Step 1: Sign into your School Cash Online account https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com

HOW TO MAKE A DONATION TO INMAN PAC

Step 2: Click on “Make A Donation”

Step 3: Under “Gift Information”, choose or enter the amount you wish to donate

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/


Step 4: Under “Fund Destination”, choose “Inman Elementary"

Step 5: Under “Message to School Board”, enter “Ecole Inman Staff Appreciation” then click “Add To Cart”

Step 6: Click “Continue”

Step 7: Select your preferred payment method, then click “Continue”

Enter "Ecole Inman Staff Appreciation””



ÉCOLE INMAN ELEMENTARY

Inman PAC

Grade
7 Grad

And Much
Much More!

Music
Instruments

PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL (PAC)

InmanPAC@gmail.com

What is the PAC & Who Can Join?
The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) provides a
voice & acts as a point of resource & support
for our parent community. All Inman parents &
guardians are automatically members.

How Does a PAC Work?
PACs have an important influence on school
life & feelings the community has towards our
school & education. Increased parent
involvement results in increased student
achievement, accomplishment, satisfaction &
bonding. 

The Purpose of PAC:
Work collaboratively with our Principal,
Head Teacher & staff to provide input to
enhance our children's education, well-
being & provide our children with
enriching opportunities
Build a strong & supportive community
for our children, school & families
through PAC programs, events &
activities

Your Involvement:
Parents & Guardians are encouraged to
bring forth issues, suggestions & ideas by:

Attending PAC meetings
Participate in school & PAC activities
Contacting a PAC Executive Member
Be a part of the Executive team! 

School's
Wish List

Hot Lunch
Program

Teacher
Consumables

Santa
Pancake
Breakfast

Levelled
Readers

Staff
Appreciation

Luncheon

Field
Trips

More
Library
Books

Other School
Programs

Where Does the $$ Go?

hear from our Principal
stay connected to what is
going on in your child's
classroom & school
community
have your say!!

Attend a PAC meeting to:

Join us
at the AGM 

Wed, June 21 
@ 7pm






7pm in the Library

INMAN PAC

Please join us!

Two PAC Meetings Left!

Refreshments & child minding provided!!

Email PAC if you have any questions you want raised
Zoom link will be emailed for virtual attendees.

Join our Facebook group - search "Inman pac"

PAC Executive Team email contact: inmanpac@gmail.com

Wed May 17

Wed Jun 21 - AGM**

To stay on top of all school activity dates, check the school calendar

Want to get involved? Join the PAC team!

Have your say! Voting for 2023/24 executive
positions will be held at the June 21 AGM

email inmanpac@gmai.com for more info on any positions

** Voting of all 2023/24 Executive
Positions will take place

https://www.facebook.com/groups/372228619983045
https://inman.burnabyschools.ca/calendar/


All positions will be up for nominations
and voting. These 3 roles require new

candidates as the parents will be
going to Cascade next year.

Wed May 17


